
 

Date: February 02, 2021 

Belize Tax Service Department  

Public Service Notice 

FOR STAFF 

 

 

  

For  

International Business Companies (IBCs) ONLY 

 

 

The Director General of Belize Tax Service Department hereby grants a six-month extension for the 

filing of Annual Business Tax Returns and Financials for the basis year 2020 for IBCs only. 

 

The new due date for filing of returns is Thursday 30th September 2021. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Belize Tax Service Department if you have any questions or 

need guidance in completing the forms.   

 

We thank you for your kind continued corporation. 

 

A Message from the Director General. 

 

BE AWARE. PREPARE. ACT 

 

 

"Prevent the spread of Flu including COVID-19, Wash hands regularly. Visit Facebook @Belize health and @dhsbelize."  

 

  


